
The sleepover 

We hope that the following information will help you 

understand a little more about the sleepover and reassure 

you in preparation for the event. 

What will children need for the evening: 

We will provide children with a mat to sleep on. They can 

bring an additional mat if they would like to sleep on, but due 

to the number of children and space that we have we will not 

be able to accommodate inflatable beds this year.  

Children will need something to wear to sleep in 

A toothbrush and toothpaste 

Clothes for Saturday morning 

A cuddly toy or teddy bear- if they would like, and a reading 

book. 

Everything else will be provided, including snacks.  

A water bottle. 

No electronics are allowed. 

 

What happens on the evening:  

When the children arrive at 6.30pm, they will put their bags 

at the side of the hall and then complete a number of 

supervised arts and craft activities. 



At drop off you will be asked to hand in medical forms ( if not 

already handed to class teachers) and hand over any 

medication/information to staff who will be on the desk.  

We will stop activities and enjoy some food before going 

outside for some outdoor fun, which will include a mixture of 

games and activities.  

Once we return to the hall, we will set up our ‘beds’ Children 

will then get changed before they settle down to watch the 

movie.  

Children will use their normal classroom toilets throughout 

the sleepover, where they are familiar and classroom lights 

will be kept on throughout the evening.  

Staff will stay within the hall and the corridor so that they will 

see any children that get up in the night. 

If your child is unwell, we will follow normal school 

procedures and call you if they need to be collected. 

 

On Saturday morning children will get dressed and go and 

brush their teeth before packing away their belongings. 

Depending on the time, they will then go out to play whilst 

breakfast is prepared. Children will be offered a range of 

items for breakfast including pain au chocolate, croissants, 

yogurts and fruit. 

Parents will collect children at 9am from the front entrance. 

A member of staff will be on the door and will let parents in 

to collect children from the hall. 



 

Communication- we will use the text system to send updates 

via text.  

 

Security- All doors will be locked so the school will be secure. 

Mrs Blakeley will ‘rest’ by the entrance.   

 

 

 


